*****SPECIAL NOTICE REGARDING COVID-19*****

Here at The Boling Law Firm, the safety and wellness of our employees,
clients, and families comes first. Effective immediately, all consultations and
meetings will be held either via telephone or Zoom. We're also taking extreme
precautions and disinfecting the office multiple times per day for our safety and
yours. Our office uses CDC approved products to clean and disinfect the office, so
please rest assured we are doing everything in our power to keep everyone safe.
If you have an upcoming hearing or mediation scheduled, either at our office or at
another location, our staff will be in contact with you regarding any resets or
rescheduling, if necessary.

If you have an in-person meeting with our office that has been scheduled
with our staff, we ask that you confirm that you are able to answer “no” to the
following questions before entering our office:

e Have you or someone in your household or someone in your workplace
traveled to Asia, Europe, the Middle East, Africa or been on a cruise?

e Have you or someone in your household or someone in your workplace
had any direct contact with someone with coronavirus?

e Have you or someone in your household or someone in your workplace
had any flu-like symptoms in the past 14 days, including, but not limited to,
fever, cough, or shortness of breath?

IF YOU ANSWERED “YES” TO ANY OF THE QUESTIONS ABOVE, DO NOT
ENTER OUR OFFICE. We ask that you call or email our office to reschedule your
meeting to another day or to schedule a telephone or Zoom meeting with us.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this trying time.
Stay safe!



